
 
 

 Central Federal Lands Highway Division      12300 West Dakota Avenue 
                                                                                                                                                                         Suite 380B 

  Lakewood, CO 80228-2583 
 July 12, 2024 Office: 720-963-3605 
  Jeffrey.Sanders@dot.gov 

   
   
Town of Alpine 
Monica Chenault 
Town Clerk 
250 River Circle 
PO Box 3070 
clerk@alpinewy.gov  
 
Re: WY FLAP ALPINE GREYS RIVER ROAD AND PARKING 
 Wyoming Federal Lands Access Program (FLAP) Project Application 
 
Ms. Chenault,  
 
Thank you for your interest in the Wyoming Federal Lands Access Program (FLAP). After a review 
of all submitted applications, the above referenced project was not selected to be programmed 
in this call for projects.       
 
The Wyoming Programming Decision Committee (PDC) appreciates the time and effort applicants 
put into developing proposal packets for consideration of funding. The project not being selected 
into the program of projects during this call for projects does not preclude you from applying in 
future calls, either for this project or others. If you would like to discuss this further, please reach 
out to me to schedule a call.  
 
Thank you again for your interest in the Federal Lands Access Program.  
 
 Sincerely, 

  

 Jeff Sanders  
 Federal Lands Access Program Manager & 
 Federal PDC Representative 
 FHWA-CFLHD 
 
 
 
  

JEFFREY MELVIN 
SANDERS

Digitally signed by JEFFREY 
MELVIN SANDERS 
Date: 2024.07.12 10:11:47 
-06'00'
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cc: Nick Siddle, Sheridan County, Chairman of Sheridan County Board of Commissioners, 
Local PDC Representative, nsiddle@sheridancountywy.gov  
Mark Gillett, WYDOT, Chief Engineer, State PDC Representative, mark.gillett@wyo.gov  
Hank Rettinger, FHWA WY Division, Deputy Div Administrator, Henry.Rettinger@dot.gov   
Richard Duran, FHWA WY Division, Technical Services Director, Richard.Duran@dot.gov   
Jill Locken, FLAP Lead Program Manager, FHWA-CFLHD, Jill.Locken@dot.gov   
Christopher Longley, Planning and Programs Branch Chief, FHWA-CFLHD, 
christopher.longley@dot.gov  
Andrew Valdez, Transportation Planner, FHWA-CFLHD, andrew.valdez@dot.gov  
Julia Dietsch, Project Manager, FHWA-CFLHD, julia.dietsch@dot.gov  
 
FLMA Technical Advisory Group: 
Justin Krieg, USFS, justin.krieg@usda.gov  
Miles Barkhurst, USFS, paul.a.morgan@usda.gov  
Paul Spillman, BLM, pspillman@blm.gov  
Dan Staton, USBR, dstaton@usbr.gov  
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